
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK  

TO CLASSES!  
UCB wishes you all a 
healthy, productive,  

and fun Spring Term! 

 

HAPPY  

NEW YEAR  

2022 
  

JANUARY  

NEWSLETTER 

Volume 3 

 

••• 

 

 
 

 

 
2022 is the year of the tiger! 

Chinese Lunar New Year is 

celebrated on February 1st. 

 
The tiger symbolizes strength, 

power, and prosperity in the 

Chinese Zodiac. 

 

 
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM  

OUR BUSINESS 

OFFICE 



 
 
 
UCB has been invited by our friends at the Ad Club to this event. The Equity Project is focused on equity, inclusion and belonging. 
It’s a virtual event with a great speaker lineup. We have been offered free tickets for staff, students, and collaborators who are 
interested. This is a very good networking event!  
  
Anyone with a UCB .edu address can register for a free ticket. Here’s the registration page. 
  
Alternately, if someone doesn’t have an .edu address, they can order one “community” ticket (it’s the fifth option on the list). Then 
enter the promo code EQUITYGUEST2022. The ticket price will be $0 after you complete the registration. 
 

 
  

 

 

JOIN THIS FREE EVENT 

https://theadclub.org/equity-project/
https://theadclub.growthzoneapp.com/ap/Events/Register/xP22O0kP?mode=Attendee


  
As the new year begins, we want the UCB community to be aware of as many career opportunities as possible.   
 
Bright Horizons is hiring and offering some exciting benefits for employees.  More information is below. 
 

 
 
Congratulations! You’re well on your way to a rewarding career in early childhood education.  Are you ready to start that journey 
now?  We’re ready for you to join the Bright Horizons family where you can start making a difference in the lives of children and 
families immediately, oh, and we’ll support you all along the way by paying for your education, providing you the supports you 
need to be a teacher and learner at the same time, and many other benefits including 401k contributions, health insurance, and 
paid time off in a workplace committed to diversity, equity, and inclusion.  
 
With passionate teachers, like you, we can build brighter futures together. 
 
Learn more and apply today at https://bit.ly/3A62WC5 

 
You can also text BRIGHT HORIZONS to 39522 to complete your application. 
... 

 
CAREER  

SERVICES 

https://bit.ly/3A62WC5


 
 

Elizabeth's Daycare Center 

Elizabeth’s Daycare Center, in Arlington is currently looking for infant to preschool teachers. 

 

Contact: Elizabeth Noguera, if you are interested, at Elizabethsdaycare.ma@gmail.com or 781-646-5073. 

 

 

Julie’s Family Learning Program 

Julie’s is in need of EEC qualified infant and preschool teachers.   

 

If you are interested, please contact Joanne Kelly (Executive Director) at jkelly@juliesfamily.org or 617-319-6529. 

 

Julie's Family Learning Program, Inc. 

133 Dorchester Street, South Boston, MA  02127 

 

 
 

 

 

CAREER  

SERVICES 

(cont.) 

https://elizabethsdaycarecenter.com/
mailto:Elizabethsdaycare.ma@gmail.com
mailto:jkelly@juliesfamily.org
https://www.juliesfamily.org/


 

 
 

1. 1098T forms for taxes will be available on your student portal on January 31st 

 
2. Payment plans are available for you to set up by using your student portal.  

Please follow this procedure to set one up. 
 

a. Login to the student portal 
b. Click on financials 
c. Click on the Nelnet link 
d. Register with Nelnet (this is done only once.) 
e. Choose the payment plan. Choices are 3, 5 or 7 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MORE BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS ON THE NEXT PAGE >> 

 

 

 

 

 

BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS! 



 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

HELPING STUDENT PARENTS SUCCEED

We offer free and low-cost evening babysitting services to

low-income parents attending college in the Greater Boston area.

Our volunteer sitters are committed to helping parents pursue higher

education and elevate their econmic position.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

A first-of-its-kind non-profit organization

Become a Volunteer Sitter!
College-aged, working adults, and retired—all welcome to apply

www.sittersforscholars.org

(617) 991-8817

202 Washington St., Suite 340

Brookline, MA 02445

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY  


